
SCVSDA Board
February 9 Mail Ballot and Results Thereof

Mary Gingell, Secretary

At the request of  Mary Gingell and Sharon Storms on February 9, 2024, the SCVSDA Board began 
consideration of the following motion via electronic ballot at 8:38 pm on that date.

Move that the Board authorize an expenditure of up to $170 to cover alternative venue 
insurance for Sunnyvale Dance Association through May 31 (for Galaxy Rounds) and 
through July 2 (for Lucky Steppers). 

As information, electronic ballots remain open for up to 7 days, unless all members of the Board have 
cast their vote or explicitly abstained in writing before the 7 days are up.  If all members of the Board 
have voted/abstained, the electronic ballot can be considered closed at any time after 3 days.

All members of the Board had voted on the motion as of February 14, and the balloting was declared 
closed at 2:58 pm on that date.  All members of the Board (Wegener, Dehn, Gingell, Davis, Bishop, 
Lietz-Davis, Storms) voted in favor of the motion.

The President subsequently declared the motion to have passed.


